
MEMORANDUM

AGENDA ITEM #: 59

Thursday, April 02, 2009

TO:

FROM:

DATE:

SUBJECT:

Metropolitan Planning Commission

Mark Donaldson, Executive Director

Staff recommends adopting the Preservation: 2008.  A Report to Mayor Bill Haslam

Knoxville’s Charter requires the Mayor to present to City Council an annual report on historic preservation.  
That report is prepared by MPC staff.  MPC and the Knoxville Historic Zoning Commission are asked to 
review and adopt the report before it is transmitted to Mayor Haslam.  It will be reviewed by the Historic 
Zoning Commission at their April 16, 2009 meeting.

Preservation: 2008.  A Report to Mayor Bill Haslam

4-C-09-OB

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

BACKGROUND:

http://agenda.knoxmpc.org/2009/apr09/draft_pres2008.pdf



